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To: Local Government Mailbox

Subject: North Sydney Council's Application for SRV.

Dear Sir/ Commissioner,

I am a local resident of North Sydney. I have until recently been Chair of our Precinct Committee.

I did not support NS Council's recent application for an SRV. I do feel that NSC has adequate funds to perform all the necessary
functions of a Council.

I do not believe that residents understood exactly what was proposed nor the alternatives. Even though there were 3 or 4 public
meetings supporting the raise [ did not see any advertisements that would allow us to hear an opposing view. I did feel as
though we were all at a disadvantage due to the impending Christmas / New year holidays.

I did complete the online survey but was unable to clearly state my reasons for not supporting the rise as I had not heard the
opposing views. | am sure other resident especially older ones, not computer literate, would not know haw to put in an
objection.

I hope my concerns will be taken into consideration when deciding this issue.

Yours faithfully,





